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To the Sebastopol City Council,

We do definitely support the project as proposed. The technology as described would allow both the City and
individual residents and businesses to manage the water resource more effectively. Giving us the tools to understand
our water use will help all of us make better decisions about when and how we use water - what appliances need
fixing or replacing, how our irrigation is working, and when we have leaks. Virginia spent her working years in the
urban water utility arena and she has seen how these systems can aid a community in water use reduction and
efficiency.   Thanks,  Virginia and Chris Anderegg
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